JOIN A NEW GROUP TO LOf
AFTER OUR LOCAL RIVERS

The watercourse you glimpse running through Bo
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Longden Road is one continuous stream. It even
flows into the Severn at Burrs Field opposite the (
having started its journey near Ford just off the Aj

Pete Lambert, River Projects Manager at Shrops
Wildlife Trust, told us this and lots more fascinatin
information in an online meeting"dnirdd to set up a
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We have all enjoyed getting to know our local are
during lockdown and appreciating the green spac
wildlife. We need to keep a close eye on new
developments in the area, to make sure that the g
spaces in the plans are provided, protected and
for people and for wildlife.

Pete and his colleagues are keen to help local grg
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organise the next steps, includingdrat@dsning in
how to monitor the health of these waterways. T
working on a new project to celebrate and get to K
Shropshire's waterways, so this is a perfect time f
set up our local group and be part of that.

Please contact us if you're interested in being on
mailing list for this new group.

Road and Bowbrook Meadows)

(including Rad Valley, Mytton Dak
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LITTER PICKI&SEPTEMBER

To start helping our local watercourses as well as
green areasgwe organising a socidityanced litter
pick at the open space on Rad Valley Road/Crow
Lane SY3 8AT on Sundayeptember 10-3Q.30.

Please come along and join us. All kit provided.
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